
From: Rob Murico
To: Jones, Jennifer
Subject: RE: Rezoning Request
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 8:10:01 PM

I believe it is.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Jones, Jennifer <jennifer.jones@brevardfl.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 5:04:20 PM
To: Rob Murico <rmurico786@msn.com>
Subject: RE: Rezoning Request

And can you please confirm the application number you are withdrawing
is 19PZ00133.

From: Rob Murico <rmurico786@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:51 PM
To: Jones, Jennifer <jennifer.jones@brevardfl.gov>
Subject: Re: Rezoning Request

Hi,
I would like to withdraw my rezoning request.
Thank you,
 Robert M.

From: Jones, Jennifer <jennifer.jones@brevardfl.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:00 PM
To: rmurico786@msn.com <rmurico786@msn.com>
Subject: Rezoning Request

Hi. Please confirm you would like to withdrawal your rezoning request.

Sent via carrier pigeon.
"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead,
contact this office by phone or in writing."

Request to Withdraw
19PZ00133
Murico
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